
I am writing in response to federal register notice no. 73 FR 9847.  I live in a 
residential neighborhood near Centennial Airport in Centennial, Colorado.  When I 
purchased this house I did nont know there would be as much air traffic noise as 
there is.  I hear planes most of the day and even sometimes as late as 2:00am.  I 
understand that I am supposed to monitor those late planes and call the airport but 
who wants to get up and do this in the middle of the night?  
 
My biggest concern with the proposed guidelines are the times that the planes will 
be allowed to fly.  It seems that all aircraft will be allowed to fly up until 
10:00pm.  If you have young children, as I do, they are in bed well before 10:00pm. 
Some of the aircraft are very loud as they pass over and have awaken the children at
night.  I would rather see the time changed from 10:00pm to 8:00pm.  
 
I also wonder why the planes are allowed to fly so close to the school in our 
neighborhood.  The school in our neighborhood in called Lone Tree Elementary School.
 It is a Douglas County, Colorado public school.  I had thought there were laws 
about flying over schools at such a close range?
 
Please resond to this e-mail.  
 
Thankyou,
Kathleen Fitzgerald
fitzgeraldsmail@yahoo.com


